
 
 
Letter from  Donalda MacKinnon,Secretary, Lewis & Harris Piping Society  
Re The Donald Macleod(MBE) Memorial Competition 
  
15th December 2015 
 
I am overwhelmed by the Highland Society of London and Malcolm Innes' support; on behalf of the 
Lewis and Harris Piping Society I would like to thank you very much for your most generous 
donation.  This will go a long way to ensuring the competition continues.   
  
The Lewis and Harris Piping Society work hard to keep the Donald Macleod (MBE) Memorial 
Competition going and are fortunate to have supporters who are as passionate about it as we are.   
  
The arrangements for next year's competition are well underway and we have started planning the 
programme for the day. 
 
I cannot put in to words how grateful we are for your donation, please pass on our regards and 
heartfelt thanks to the Society for agreeing to make such a generous one off contribution to our 
event. 
  
 


